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PRESS RELEASE  
 

Closure of Laguna Seca and Pueblo Nuevo Ferries 
 
Belmopan. October 15, 2020. 5:00 p.m. 
 
The Ministry of Works hereby notifies the public, motorists in particular, that the 

Laguna Seca and Pueblo Nuevo Ferries will be closed to the public to conduct 

test piling operation on the following days and time: 

Bridge Type of Closure Date 

Laguna Seca – East Intermittent – 1-hour 
closures between  
8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. 

October 21 & 22, 
2020 

Laguna Seca – West Intermittent – 2-hour 
closures between  
8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. 

October 26 & 27, 
2020 

Pueblo Nuevo – (North & 
South) 

FULL CLOSURE Oct 30 & 31, 
2020 

Pueblo Nuevo - North Intermittent – 2-hour 
closures between  
8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. 

November 
1 to 5, 2020 

 

The Ministry apologizes for any inconveniences this may cause. 

Ends  
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